

YEARS 1 AND 2 STRINGS PERFORMANCE

The Year 1 & 2 String Program has been running at the College led by Mr Ehab Ibrahim for approximately 7 years. We have a large group of 32 students participating in the program this year who had their first opportunity to perform for parents, peers and Mr Whelan. The students were very excited to present three pieces in each group and display their progress so far. The students also had a special performance from Mr Ibrahim to show what they can aim for if they keep up their regular practice and lessons together.

Congratulations to all the students involved and we look forward to hearing more of their efforts and skill on their instruments later in the year.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles

